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Michael J. Sheehan, Esq. 

Director, Legal Services 

Phone: 603-724-2135 

 Michael.Sheehan@libertyutilities.com 

January 23, 2023 

Via Electronic Mail Only 

Daniel Goldner, Chairman 

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 

21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 

Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429 

  

Re: Docket No. DE 20-170; Electric Distribution Utilities 

 Electric Vehicle Time of Use Rates 

 

Dear Chairman Goldner: 

On behalf of Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp., d/b/a Liberty, attached please find a 

Motion for Remote Participation, which asks the Commission to allow for two Liberty employees to 

remotely monitor the January 31, 2023, hearing in the above docket. 

Also, note that undersigned counsel will not attend the January 31, 2023, hearing as I will be out 

of town on vacation.  As stated in the motion, Liberty has no questions for Eversource and does not 

intend to provide any comments on Eversource’s proposal.  Messrs. Tillman and Balashov hope to 

monitor the hearing on behalf of Liberty. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

 
Michael J. Sheehan 

Attachment 

Cc: Service List 


